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A Budget Workshop meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Saltillo Independent School District was
held August 3, 2023. Board President Chad Neal called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM and asked
Randy Johnson to open the meeting up with a prayer. Other trustees present were Mark Sustaire,
Ryan Garmon, Mason Littrell, Jason Tully and Barry Brewer.

Visitors present, Janice Teer.

1. Business Items
I.  Mr. Stickles advised the board on the current budget for 22-23 and projected
budget of 23-24. Janice gave a summary of the difference between the 22-23
budget and the 23-24 budget and how it impacts Saltillo ISD.
II.  Mason Littrell made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Ryan Garmon seconded.
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For more information on this and other school law topics,
visit TASB School Law eSource online at schoollawesource.tasb.org.

This document is provided for educational purposes only and contains information to facilitate a general
understanding of the law. It is neither an exhaustive treatment of the law on this subject nor is it intended to
substitute for the advice of an attorney. It is important for the recipient to consult with the district’s own attorney in
order to apply these legal principles to specific fact situations.
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